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Good morning.
I am urging you to pass this bill that restructures the state corporate income tax so that it is
applied equally to all companies in Alaska including S corporations. The change could
generate as much as $100-150 million in revenue per year. 
Our communities are counting on and need state funding.
Sherry Stead
1401 Candlelight Ct
Homer AK 99603

Imagine a map of our community. Imagine the map is full of red dots, each representing a moment
when someone uses words or actions to harm another person.
Now imagine a green dot appearing on the map. A green dot is simply a moment when someone uses
words or actions to make our communities safer. You mention violence prevention in your staff
meeting. A green dot appears. A teen stands up to a bully. Another green dot. Each of these single
moments matter deeply to the people whose lives you touch. No one has to do everything, but
everyone has to do something. What's your GREEN DOT?
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